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Frequency Coordination 
 
 
GCI is currently working with Comsearch to complete a Frequency Coordination Report for this 
application.  GCI is working diligently with Comsearch to have the report completed as soon as 
possible, but wanted to make sure that this application was on file with the Commission prior 
to the October 17 deadline.  As soon as the report is complete, GCI will modify its submittal 
with this report.  See Waiver Request attached to this application. 


